
Presentations 

This was the last day of the training in Tokyo. Each participant was asked to give a short 
presentation describing their position and their organization. Numerous staff members of the 
National Diet Library, the Japan Foundation, the International House of Japan, and others 
attended. In the evening, there was a reception held at the Capitol Tokyu Hotel, where there was 
a chance to meet with librarians and other staff members of the NDL as well as representatives 
of publishers and vendors.  
 


